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IAG Membership application is currently suspended! 
 
Thank you for your interest to join IAG for the first time or to renew your membership!  
The application procedure for individual membership is being renewed.  
It is suspended at the moment but will open early 2024. 
 
Please send a short email to IAG-Office(at)bkg.bund.de with your name, affiliation, new 
member/renewal and we will come back to you as soon as possible. 
 
The IAG regular membership costs approximately 50 Euro for one year or 150 Euro for four 
years. It is free of charge for students and retired persons.  
 
The membership comes with some benefits for IAG publications and meetings. 
With your membership you help IAG promote geodesy in all respects (e.g. support young 
scientists, publish scientific papers and organize meetings).  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you! 
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